
Manager’s Report 

September 8, 2025 

HOUSEHOLD TRASH COLLECTION 

The Town began contracting out household trash collection on August 11, 2025. The 

contractor is NC Waste & Recycling. Your household garbage cart should be placed at the curb 

the night before. Additional details can be found on our website. The contractor is paid to pick 

up one cart per household unless the household is paying for two or more carts. The 

contractor’s truck is fully automated which does not allow collecting any household garbage 

located outside or around the cart, which would be unfair to citizens who are paying for two or 

more carts. The Town will continue yard waste and roadside collections. 

IRON AND DISCOLORED WATER REPAIRS 

Iron levels averaged less than 0.10 at both wells fast month, 0.30 is the state limit. The Town is 

still working to flush iron out of the system. Any resident still experiencing discolored water, 

please contact our offices at 919-658-9539. 

POTHOLE REPAIRS 

A total of 16 potholes have been repaired and filled with cold patch this month. The new street 

maintenance machine is scheduled to be delivered in September 2025. 

LOT MAINTENANCE AND DRAINAGE IMPROVEMENTS 

The ditch located on Dail Street is scheduled to be repaired in September 2025. Is the equipment 

back in service The tractor used for cutting needs repair and the estimated costs are $8,000 to 

$10,000. We have obtained a per hour quote to have the following ditches cut at Franklin Street 

from Church to Oliver, Elizabeth Street, Williamson Street and Norbert Wilson Road as funds 

allow. 

OFFICE OF THE STATE AUDITOR REPORT 

The report of findings from the Office of the State Auditor Report has been posted on our 

website. A media release of our responses to their suggestions has also been posted on our 

website. 



NC Waste and Recycling, LLC ~N-WASTEBRLICING 
103 Warehouse Drive 
Lagrange, NC 28551 

Tommy Pate-Manager 
Tel: (919)736-3144 Fax: (252)566-2429 

Town of Mt Olive Customers, 

Our prices are based on 1 trash can full of trash. If you have extra trash, we reserve the right to charge 
accordingly. Also, our prices are setup on a per household basis. If it is determined that another 
household is combining their trash with yours to be picked w our company, services will be 
immediately terminated. 

‘We DO NOT empty drums, barrels or any other type of container. 

To guarantee pickup on a certain day your trash must be placed at the street the evening before your 
scheduled pickup. (unless other arrangements have been made). We will not send a truck back to pick up 
your trash, it will be picked up on your next scheduled day. 

Cart must be placed within 8 feet of the curb with the arrows on the lids pointing towards the street 
(lid closed) and a 2-foot clearance on all sides from any object as we use an automated tipper to 

pick up the cans. 

ALL TRASH MUST BE BAGGED! This helps keep trash from flying out of the truck. 

No lithium batteries, tires, paint, cooking oil, motor oil, yard waste or construction material allowed 

in trash cans! 

INC Waste and Recycling will not be held responsible for any damage to roads, road shoulders or 

driveways! 

The trash cart will remain property of NC Waste and Recycling. 

Thank you for your business!


